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Dear Sir/Madam,

The simplest approach is to build more columbaria in existing public and
private cemeteries since public acceptance should not be a problem.-- If the
Hong Kong government can build so many public high-rise housing units, there
is no technical reason why it cannot do so for the columbaria.- A simple look at
the Tseung Kwan O columbarium- would let one wonder why such a small
proportion of the area was- assigned to the columbarium, and that why the
columbarium cannot be built taller, as tall as the [FC?

Ho Lo So.



